February, 2019
Hello Parents,
Your student will be in 6th grade next year!  This email serves to make you aware that a Physical Exam/Complete Immunizations are required for entrance into 6th grade.  A Dental Exam is also required in 6th grade.
· The Physical Exam/Immunizations MUST BE TURNED IN ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 30, 2019

· IHSA SPORTS PHYSICAL FORMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Students will not be allowed to attend school after September 30, 2019 until the Physical/Immunizations are received by the school.



You will be getting a letter in the mail explaining all of the requirements in more detail.  Copies of the required health forms will also be with the letter.   
· Dental Exam must be turned in by May 1, 2020.  It can be done any time after December 15, 2018.
If you are having trouble finding a dentist that takes your insurance, plan to have your child attend the "in school" Miles of Smiles dental clinic during the 2019-20 school year. This FREE clinic, if attended, will meet the requirements for the 6th grade dental exam.    The Miles of Smiles registration form will be available at school registration in August.  The Miles of Smiles dental clinic is available to all students regardless of their grade in school. 
Please review you letter when it arrives, and feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thank you,
Rita Wuebbels RN
Wesclin District Certified School Nurse
